Notice for Ex-Students of Serampore Girls College who have qualified in

state/national/international level examinations after graduating from Serampore Girls College.

Year of passing those exams should be between 2018-2023
Dear Ex-Students of Serampore Girls College,

We hope this message finds you in good health and spirits. We are writing to inform you about an
important notice concerning the upcoming third cycle of NAAC assessment for our college.

We understand that many of our passout students have excelled in their academic careers and have
qualified in state/national/international level examinations after graduating from Serampore Girls
College. As such, the college authority is interested in collecting information about ex-students who
have qualified in such exams between 2018 and 2023.

We request all eligible ex-students to fill out the Google form provided below as soon as possible,
and to attach any supporting documents that may be required to verify your credentials. We also ask
that you inform your college-level friends about this notice and encourage them to participate.

Your cooperation in this matter will greatly contribute to the assessment of our college's academic
standards. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Principal
Serampore Girls College

GOOGLE FORM

QGTatQ/viewform?usp=sf_link



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNLLLFyLNXou7-p-zQK5Wz-eXlmyYQ7n1H5S3FxDCjQGTatQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNLLLFyLNXou7-p-zQK5Wz-eXlmyYQ7n1H5S3FxDCjQGTatQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

